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The Thief River Falls Education 
Foundation exists to promote 

innovative educational 
opportunities in School District 

#564 through partnerships 
involving alumni, parents, 

educators, businesses, and the 
greater community. 

Mission 

It’s all about the Kids! 

 

Ø Grant Spotlight 

Ø Northern Motors Teacher Award 

Ø Reunions 

 

   The TRF Education Foundation  
Phone number: 218-681-8711 ext. 5228 
   Email: foundation@myprowler.org 
                   9am – 5pm 
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Grant Spotlight 
“New Sewing  

Machines at  
FMS” 
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TRF Education Foundation Memorial donations from  
Former Prowler Alumni Hockey Player, Fred Dablow, fund 

 Prowler Girls & Boys Hockey Items. 
 

Fred's Wife, Marion, and children agreed to fund  
dividers, Tutor Shooters, practice jerseys,  

locker room sound system and more. 
 

Fred played Prowler Hockey, Football, Baseball and Hockey.  
Fred Graduated in 1957. 

 
Pictured are the Girls and Boys Varsity & JV Prowler  

Hockey players and coaches with Marion Dablow. 
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The DONDELINGER Foundation, 
The TRF EDUCATION Foundation and 

 
 

 

AWARDS a MONTHLY 
 

“NORTHERN MOTORS TEACHER 
APPRECIATION AWARD” 

 
Once a month, a Teacher who has been nominated will  

randomly be drawn to receive a $150 credit towards any  
service or product at Northern Motors, a  

$200 classroom grant for Supplies in their classroom AND a $150 
gift card to a TRF Area Business of their choice. 

 
How to nominate a teacher/classroom? Any parent (current or former), staff 

member, teacher, administration or school board member has the opportunity to 
nominate a teacher and their classroom. All nominations will be held for the 
current school year for each month’s drawing, no need to nominate the same 

teacher each month. Nominations must have the teacher’s name, what 
classroom/grade and why you believe they are a great teacher. Nominations 
should be sent to foundation@myprowler.org or nreierson@myprowler.org.  
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Congratulations to Julie Olson Kindergarten Teacher on winning the 

first monthly “Northern Motors Teacher Appreciation Award.” 
 

This is what the person who nominated Julie said about her…… 
 

My nomination is Julie Olson in Kindergarten. 
I nominate her because she is kind, caring, patient, and passionate 
about her job. She puts in time before/after school hours, is on 

different leadership committees, teaches Booster, and advocates for 
the needs of the kids even when it may be a tough conversation. Julie is 

very deserving of this award and is a wonderful member of CES. 
 

Congratulations! 
 

Congratulations to &DUULH�$QGHUVRQ �QG�*UDGH Teacher on winning the 
'HFHPEHU������ “Northern Motors Teacher Appreciation Award.” 

This is what the person who nominated &DUULH said about her…… 

�,�QRPLQDWH�&DUULH�$QGHUVRQ���QG�*UDGH�7HDFKHU�DW�
&KDOOHQJHU��6KH�KDV�FRPH�LQWR�RXU�EXLOGLQJ�DV�D�QHZ�WHDFKHU�
WKLV�\HDU�ZLWK�H[SHULHQFH�WHDFKLQJ�LQ�0LFKLJDQ��6KH�LV�D�

ZHDOWK�RI�NQRZOHGJH�DQG�LV�DOZD\V�SXVKLQJ�XV�WR�GR�EHWWHU��
6KH�LV�SDWLHQW�DQG�NLQG�ZLWK�NLGV�DQG�DGXOWV��6KH�LV�IXQ�DQG�
HQHUJHWLF�DQG�HQJDJLQJ�LQ�KHU�FODVVURRP��&DUULH�LV�D�SODQQHU�

DQG�D�OHDGHU�IRU�XV�LQ�OLWHUDF\��6KH�KDV�VWHSSHG�LQ�DQG�
VWHSSHG�XS�KHOSLQJ�XV�SODQ�HIIHFWLYH�DQG�VWDQGDUGV�EDVHG�

LQVWUXFWLRQ�ZKLOH�PDNLQJ�LW�IXQ�IRU�NLGV��6KH�LV�D�WHDP�SOD\HU�
ZLWK�D�SRVLWLYH�DWWLWXGH�DQG�ZH�DUH�VR�OXFN\�WR�KDYH�KHU�

ZHDOWK�RI�NQRZOHGJH�DW�&KDOOHQJHU��
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Reunions 2024 
 
TRF/AZ Gathering 

January 27th, 2024 
The TRF/AZ Area Gathering will be held again at La Casa Blanca Community Center 
located on 2208 W. Baseline Avenue in Apache Junction, AZ on January 27, 2024 from 
11:00 to 3:00.  Please bring a dish to share.  Paper products and beverages will be 
provided. 
We would like to remind everyone that we need to take up a collection at this gathering 
to replenish our paper supply and beverage fund.  Please come with a few dollars to 
contribute toward this collection.  It is much appreciated. 
This email is to get this date on your calendar early.  We will have our Pot Luck luncheon 
followed by a short program. Judy Nelson has volunteered to organize the luncheon 
again and would appreciate volunteers to assist in setting up the luncheon and cleanup 
afterwards. Her email is Terrynelson@gmail.com.   
We all look forward to seeing you. 
Jeanne Cloutier 
jeanneordavid@aol.com 
715.386.2634 (text or phone) 
 
 

TRF/FL Reunion 
 Thursday, Feb 1, 2024 - NOON - Location: The Villages, FL 
 
Class of 2014: 
 August 16-18th, 2024 
 More information to come 
 
Class of 1994: 

July 26th-28th, 2024 
More information to come at a later date 

 
Class of 1974: 

September 27th & 28th, 2024 
Saturday at the Eagles 
 

Class of 1969 (55th Reunion): 
              September 20 & 21, 2024 
              Contact: Paula Adamson paulaaadamson@gmail.com 
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Lincoln High School Facebook Page 

 

Lincoln High School’s Facebook page:  www.facebook.com/LHSTRF. 

The Thief River Falls Education Foundation has its own Facebook page 
at www.facebook.com/TRFEdFoundation. Check our page often for 

updates on reunions and other activities. 

Thief River Falls Education Foundation Facebook 

Page 

 

Franklin Middle School Facebook Page 
 

Franklin Middle School’s Facebook page:   
https://www.facebook.com/FMSTRF 

 

Challenger Elementary School Facebook Page 

 

Challenger Elementary School’s Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/challengerelementaryschool 

 

 

 
www.twitter.com 

 
Follow us at 

TRF Ed Foundation 

http://www.facebook.com/LHSTRF
http://www.facebook.com/TRFEdFoundation
https://www.facebook.com/FMSTRF
https://www.facebook.com/challengerelementaryschool


 

 

  

Board of Directors 

TRF Education Foundation 
230 LaBree Avenue South 
Thief River Falls, MN  56701 
 
Phone:  
218-681-8711  Ext. 5228 
 
Fax: 
218-681-3252 
 
E-Mail: 
foundation@myprowler.org 

Paul Ihle, President 
Steve Olson, Vice-President 
Dave Onkka, Sec./Treas. 

Al Buhl, Director 
Mike Barry, Director 
LeeAnn Lund, Director 
Holly Haugen, Director 

Pauline Gustafson, Director 
Jake Rantanen, Director 
Shane Zutz, Director 

Denice Nelson, Director 
Darla Hegge, Director 

 
Executive Director 
Natasha Reierson 
Executive Assistant 
Abby Thorpe 
Student Ambassador 
Carlie Rogalla 


